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Buckingham & Villages, Winslow & Villages, 
Wing & Ivinghoe & Haddenham & 

Waddesdon Community Policing Team 
 

Welcome to Our Community Newsletter! 
 
Meet Your Neighbourhood Policing Team 
 
Our dedicated Neighbourhood Policing Team is here to serve and support you. Leading 
the team are Inspector James Davies and Sergeant David Kuttner, who oversee the 
Buckingham & Villages, Winslow & Villages, Wing & Ivinghoe, and Haddenham & 
Waddesdon areas.  
 

  
Inspector 

James Davies 
Sergeant David 

Kuttner 

 
Here's a breakdown of the team members in each area: 
 
Buckingham & Villages:  

     

PC Guy 
Richards 

PC Kaci 
Deefholts 

PC Ashleigh 
Vendy  

PCSO Matthew 
Sansom 

PCSO Emily 
Blackwell 
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Winslow & Villages:  

    

PC Ian 
Carter 

PC Matt 
Holman 

PCSO Andy 
Piotrowski 

PCSO Georgie 
Donohoe 

 
Wing & Ivinghoe:  

   

Awaiting 
Image 

PC Dionne 
Edwards 

PC Jake Bye PCSO Tina 
Hobson 

PCSO Mike 
Coker 

 
The Wing team welcomes PCSO Mike Coker who joins us on the 12th April. 

 
Haddenham & Waddesdon:  

    
PC Eleanor 
Fenemore 

PC Holly 
Newall 

PCSO Ken 
Stephenson 

PCSO Danny 
Fahy 

 
 
Our neighbourhood officers are committed to addressing local issues and work 
collaboratively with partner agencies, including the council, housing associations, and 
other emergency services, to tackle long-term challenges. You might often see them 
patrolling your area, ensuring your safety and well-being.  
 
***Please note that if you report a crime or incident via '999', '101', or an online report, you 
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will likely be assisted by our response officers or detectives, who are different from the 
Neighbourhood Team. 
 
Community Priorities 
Our teams are focused on community-identified priorities, gathered through an online 
survey, to direct their efforts over the next three months.  
 
If you would like to have your say on what our next priorities will be, the please use the 
below QR code to access and complete the survey.  
 

 
 
 
The current issues that have been raised as priorities are as follows:   
 

Buckingham & 
Villages: 

Waddesdon & 
Haddenham 

Wing & Ivinghoe Winslow 

 Anti-Social 
Behaviour 

 Speeding 
issues 

 Burglary 

 Speeding 
Issues 

 Burglary 

 Theft of Motor 
Vehicles 

 Speeding 
issues 

 Burglary 

 Anti-Social 
Behaviour 

 Theft of and 
Theft from 
Motor 
Vehicles 

 Speeding 
Issues 

 Anti-Social 
Behaviour 

 Burglary 
 

 

 
 
Other News 
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The below is just a snapshot of what each of the neighbourhood teams have been doing 
over the last few months:  
 
Operation Acre: Neighbourhood Police Teams from across the area, along with 
members of the Rural Crime Task Force, completed three nights of intensified efforts to 
tackle rural crime and its impact on local communities. Local farmers and stakeholders 
were invited to participate. Numerous vehicle stops and seizures were made, and 
suspects were detained at a rural burglary scene. 
 
Buckingham University and Hunter Street Railway Walk: Buckingham officers 
responded to reports of anti-social behaviour around the university campus and the 
Hunter Street Railway Walk bridge. Those involved have been identified and issued with 
Out of Court Disposals, with a requirement to engage in diversion programmes deemed 
appropriate by the Youth Justice Unit. 
 
Attempted Child Abduction Arrest: Buckingham officers assisted other departments in 
identifying and compiling incidents related to the arrest of a male for attempted child 
abduction offences in Buckingham. The suspect has been charged and remanded to 
custody. 
 
Anti-Social Behaviour Patrols: Buckingham officers continue to patrol public spaces in 
and around the town to deter anti-social behaviour. Over March, the team completed 
seven positive stop searches, issued Out of Court disposals, and referred individuals to 
diversion programmes as directed by the Youth Justice Unit. 
 
Community Engagement: Buckingham officers attended the Buckingham University 
Fresher’s Fair and local secondary schools to discuss community safety, particularly 
focusing on violence against women and girls. They also participated in the quarterly 
Buckinghamshire Contextual Safeguarding Meeting with representatives from local 
primary and secondary schools to address ongoing safeguarding concerns. 
 
Criminal Behaviour Order Enforcement: Sandra Taylor of Spicers Yard, Haddenham, 
was sentenced to 8 weeks in prison after multiple breaches of her Criminal Behaviour 
Order (CBO) which had been obtained by the Waddesdon team. Despite numerous 
warnings and chances to reform, Taylor continued to disregard the conditions set by the 
order. 
 
Safer Business Week: PCSO Fahy and PCSO Stephenson, along with volunteers from 
Waddesdon police station, engaged with various businesses across the Waddesdon & 
Haddenham policing area during Safer Business Week in March 2025. They successfully 
signed up 22 new businesses to DISC (an initiative designed to support the fight against 
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shopliftings) and multiple individuals to Thames Valley Alerts. 
 
Shoplifting in Haddenham: Shoplifting remains a priority for our officers. They have 
been engaging with staff members and dealing with offenders, leading to charges and 
fines being issued over the past few months. 
 
Speed Enforcement: The Winslow team conducted speed enforcement in Winslow, 
Whitchurch, and Great Horwood. Several vehicles were stopped, and drivers were 
advised about their speeding. One driver was reported for driving at 45mph on Oving 
Road, Whitchurch, and will receive 3 penalty points and a £100 fine. Speed enforcement 
checks will continue in the town and villages. 
 
Farm Patrols: Following a series of farm thefts in the Winslow, Buckingham, and Wing 
areas, patrols have been carried out to look for suspicious vehicles and individuals. 
Several vehicles have been stopped and checked. Proactive patrols will continue to target 
suspicious activity. 
 
Drug Possession: Anti-social behaviour reports have been low, but patrols have 
identified individuals in possession of drugs, who have been dealt with appropriately. 
 
Dog Seizures: Officers from the Winslow team have seized several dogs causing issues 
to neighbours. These dogs have been re-homed. 
 
Housing Association Collaboration: We are working with the local housing association 
to address anti-social and criminal behaviour within their properties in Buckingham and 
Winslow. Evidence is being gathered for a closure order on a property. 
 
School Engagement: Winslow Officers have been building relationships with staff and 
pupils at Sir Thomas Freemantle School. A knife arch was used to search all pupils, and 
thankfully no knives were found. We also visited Great Horwood Primary School, where 
we introduced ourselves to the foundation and reception classes and answered their 
many questions. The Wing team also carried out a knife arch operation at the Cottesloe 
School with similar positive results.  
 
Arrests: The team has made several arrests, including domestic violence offenders and 
drink drivers. 
 
TFMV Series Update: At the beginning of the year, there was a noticeable spike in Theft 
from Motor Vehicle (TFMV) offences, particularly targeting tradespersons' tools across 
our area. These incidents were linked to similar offences in Bedfordshire and 
Hertfordshire, with most occurring in villages near the county borders. Arrests have been 
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made following one report, and the spike in offences appears to have subsided. While we 
are still experiencing these offences, they are now sporadic. 
 
Stoke Hammond Neighbourhood Issues: The Wing team has been working closely 
with a housing association to address ongoing issues on Roman Field. This collaboration 
is resource-intensive but crucial for maintaining community safety and well-being. 
 
 

If you need to discuss any concerns or issues with your local police team, or if you have 
local events you’d like the neighbourhood team to attend, please reach out to them via 
the following email addresses. 
 
Important: Do not use these email addresses to report crimes, as they are not constantly 
monitored. For emergencies, call 999. For non-emergencies, call 101 or use the Thames 
Valley Police online reporting portal. 
 
BuckinghamandDistrictNHPT2@thamesvalley.police.uk 
  
WinslowandDistrictNHPT2@thamesvalley.police.uk 
 
greatbrickhillwingivinghoeNHPT@thamesvalley.police.uk 
 
WaddesdonNHPT@thamesvalley.police.uk 
 

  

 

   

mailto:BuckinghamandDistrictNHPT2@thamesvalley.police.uk
mailto:WinslowandDistrictNHPT2@thamesvalley.police.uk
mailto:greatbrickhillwingivinghoeNHPT@thamesvalley.police.uk
mailto:WaddesdonNHPT@thamesvalley.police.uk
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@TVP Bucks X 

 

 TVP Aylesbury Vale Facebook 

https://x.com/TVP_Bucks
https://www.facebook.com/TVPAylesburyVale/?locale=en_GB
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https://communityspeedwatch.org 

 

https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/thamesvalley 

 

Giving information anonymously| 

 

https://communityspeedwatch.org/
https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/thamesvalley
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/give-information/forms/give-information-anonymously

